
Bill  HB0161 

 

Strongly oppose .  

I see it as overstep of the state government into areas traditionally managed by local school districts. 

Education, particularly concerning sensitive topics like health and human sexuality, is often best handled 

at the local level where schools can be more attuned to the specific values, needs, and preferences of 

the community. 

One-Size-Fits-All: A statewide mandate for a comprehensive health education framework could fail to 

account for the diversity of beliefs, cultures, and values present across different counties and 

communities in Maryland. This one-size-fits-all approach could be seen as disregarding local preferences 

or unique regional needs. 

It is also limiting /obstructing parental rights.  

 

Sincerely,  

Victoria Zelivinski 

 


